
Summer is coming…..  
June 25th - August 24th 

Summer Camps    
 

Bellevue Location: 
All Day Dance/Cheer/Gymnastics  

                       

                     Issaquah Location: 
                 Half Day Gymnastics only and  
                           Gymnastics + Swim 
 

For details see our Camp flyer in the lobby or on  
our website at www.gymeast.com.  Registration  
begins March 5th for Half Day & March 1st for All 
Day at www.backstagedance.org. 
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All participants: 
Please arrive at least 15 minutes early 

to check in, form groups and stretch. 
 

Experience the excitement of a gymnastics 
meet!  Our team girls will be judging and  

awarding achievement ribbons on all events.  
This is a great opportunity to perform in  

public. Special judges awards will be given  
for outstanding performances.   

Goodie bags for all participants! 

          Saturday, March 10th  
            1:00, 2:45 & 4:30pm 
           at our Issaquah team gym.  

1590 NW Maple St. 
Deadline to register is March 7th 

 

March 12th – 17th is… 
 

  
 

   
We celebrate 
by giving out a gold  
   covered chocolate coin to each child  
   for a gymnastics trick or learning the  
   “Over-Under-Upside-Down Shake”. 

June 9th - 10th 
at Newport High School 

 

A great finale to the school year for  
1st - 5th grade girls classes. 

 

A fun and exciting way to finish the  school year  
& celebrate the skills our students  

have learned on all apparatus,  
plus a musical group floor routine. 

 

$40 fee includes a custom leotard & special awards 
ceremony with medals. Admission fee will be 

charged.  A professional photographer will take 
group and individual photos.  

         

      

       Registration Opens March 26th. 
           Online or contact the front desk. 
           Registration deadline is May 7th. 
   Leotards will be available for sizing on March 26th. 
                       

Schedule will be available on March 19th. 
Registration will begin on Monday, March 26th at  

8:00am for both locations. Enrollment will be  
online only for the first two days.   

  
Priority Registration  

for the 2018-2019 School Year. 
Students registered for summer classes or a camp by 

June 18th will have priority registration for our next 
school year registration.  A family qualifies for this  

if one child from the family is registered. 

Summer Class Registration 

For our boys 
Sat. June 16th at our Bellevue Gym 

 

A great finale to the school year for  
1st - 5th grade boys classes.  

  

$15 fee includes T-shirt and medal award. 
Registration opens April 23rd, deadline May 31st 

 


